
NEWSLETTER

Back To School!

UPCOMING
ANNOUNCEMENT

We have been working on a
“peer council” that will

welcome new students and
make connections with

younger students. We believe
this will be an extra step we can
take to make all of the shackers
feel supported and part of the

shack.
 More information will be

emailed this fall.

Back to school 
can be tough especially for creative kids- we’re
here for you if you need us. If you/your child is

having a hard time, please let us know and we will
be extra kind and accommodating in any way

needed. We recognize we at TSS are often first
responders for students who may be struggling.

 ALL staff are aware of this honor.

Events 

We have many upcoming events. 
Backyard Sessions, Competitions, All

Night Write, Shacker Night, Fall Fest, Fall
Showcases, etc. Please check your

emails regularly for information as well
our website.

ALL information 
(including competition information, 

tickets for events, etc) is on our website.

It is updated regularly. 
Most information will be found at:

thesongshack.com



Please remember you can

book makeup lessons on our

website on the student and

parents page.

Reminder: 

Makeup lessons do not roll

over to the next month

except for Summer Breaks

and in December.

Please let us know if there is specific material
you/your child need to work on. We take pride

in helping our students get the
parts/opportunities they deserve! We also like

to brag so keep us in the loop!

COMPETITIONS

Invoices/Accounts

Makeup
Lessons

thesongshack.com

“Auto Pay’ discounts that are not on Auto Pay will be removed from the invoices.
*Check and Cash payments receive $25 off their invoice only if paid before the 3rd after the

invoice. 
Reminder: Invoices not paid by the 3rd day after it is due are charged $25 and $50 after the

5th day.
Reminder: Accounts older than 2022 will see an additional $25 on their invoices. We have

put off increasing tuition for the older accounts for sometime now and it is just
unavoidable. Thank you for understanding.

Financial Assistance: Any student needing additional time to pay their invoice or in need of
scholarships, please email thesongshack@gmail. All financial assistance is confidential.

Please remember any student on monthly tuition is a lower rate than drop in lessons. 
Drop in lesson rates apply to students not on monthly tuition.

All information is on
our website 

and at the front deskWe are in need of instruments
 (guitars of any kind, keyboards, etc)

 if you have any you would like to donate.
Also, if you feel the need to help with any

scholarships, competition fees, or assistance
for our Scholarship students please visit our

website and the donations tab. We truly
appreciate your support so we can support

students who are in financial challenges.

Outside things

For YOU!!

DONATIONS


